From: Oxford, Gerry

Sent: 01 June 2016 09:20

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/2881/T 2 Clorane Gardens
Attachments: signature.asc

Guys,

Can you put this on m3.
Thanks

Gerry Oxford
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4983

From: Pensiope Davs (N
Sent: 30 May 2016 10:

To: Oxford, Gerry

Cc: Redington Frognal
Subject: 2016/2881/T 2 Clorane Gardens

Gerry

I hope you are well. We have an application in Clorane Gardens to fell 5 trees -
which would seem to be excessive. Given the number of trees involved and the
paucity of the plans provided by the applicant is it possible to organise a visit from a
Tree Officer. | cannot believe that the felling of this number of trees is necessary or
advisable.

Kind regards

Penny Davis

29 Briardale Gardens
London NW3 7PN



